
From: Kilbride, kilb
To: BrownScott, Jennifer; Loverti, Vanessa
Subject: Re: Todays Call
Date: Monday, April 5, 2021 12:28:17 PM

Designing a robust, intensive survey or a research study and then implementing all in less that
2 months is not a realistic expectation.   And, there's a big gap between stating protocols are
available for eelgrass and forage fish and incorporating those field methods into a sampling
design tying back to one or more sampling objectives that's in turn related to a SMART
resource objective. 

Kevin Kilbride
US Fish and Wildlife Service
I&M Coordinator
Columbia Pacific Northwest (R9) & Pacific Islands (R12)
Branch of Refuge Biology
911 NE 11th Avenue
Portland, OR 97232
(503) 231-6176 (Phone)

From: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 12:17 PM
To: Loverti, Vanessa <vanessa_loverti@fws.gov>; Kilbride, kilb <kevin_kilbride@fws.gov>
Subject: Re: Todays Call
 
They are definitely in a hurry.  Do you both have any time available on your calendars before
our next meeting, for a quick discussion? It might also be good to have a discussion with USGS
to give them a bit of the background.

-jennifer

__________________________________________
Jennifer Brown-Scott
Project Leader
Washington Maritime National Wildlife Refuge Complex
715 Holgerson Road
Sequim, WA 98382



(360) 457-8451
 
~~Dungeness NWR~Protection Island NWR~San Juan Islands NWR~Copalis NWR~Flattery Rocks
NWR~Quillayute Needles NWR~~

From: Loverti, Vanessa <vanessa_loverti@fws.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 5, 2021 11:45 AM
To: BrownScott, Jennifer <jennifer_brownScott@fws.gov>; Kilbride, kilb <kevin_kilbride@fws.gov>
Subject: Todays Call
 
Hi Jennifer and Kevin, 

Thank you for allowing me to sit in on the meeting today. I suppose it would have been good
to talk prior to this meeting (for me). It seems as if they are very anxious to start the project by
June of this year (wow). I have not really had a chance to think about this project or look into
the specifics. 

I would hope that shorebirds will still use this site as foraging habitat. I am sure this is political,
and it would be good to make sure we are all on the same page, so I do not misspeak. I will go
back and read the refuges responses to this project. 

If birds are not using the 5 acres during full operation because of disturbed than that would be
important to know for other phases of the project. 

Attached is an example of the type of project that addresses refuge specific questions on
habitat use (although not the same question). One question we might ask Willapa NWR
is...with these surveys are they seeing shorebirds in oyster farming habitat. Just a few
thoughts. 

It took me off guard that they wanted to launch right into things. Happy Monday morning:) 

Vanessa

Vanessa Loverti
Regional Shorebird Coordinator, R 9 & R 12
Migratory Birds and Habitat Program
U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
911 NE 11th Ave, 4th Floor West
Portland, OR 97232
503.505.4048


